This is the LORD’S DAY – March 24, 2019
Morning Worship - 9:30 A.M. 



Evening Worship - 5:00 P.M.    
Scripture: Psalm 91




Scripture: John 12:1-19
Text: Heidelberg Catechism, L.D. 52


Text: Mark 14:3-9
PRAYER: FOR DELIVERANCE FROM EVIL

MARY OF BETHANY’S LOVE FOR JESUS
I. The Petition





I. Its Good Work
II. The Necessity





II. Its Indignant Criticism
III. The Certainty





III. Its Lasting Memorial
Psalters: 397, 385, 82, 248




Psalters:
267, 281, 309, 77
	
	Today
	Next Week

	Offering
	AM
	General Fund, Emeritation
	General Fund, Building Fund

	
	PM
	Benevolence, CCHS
	Benevolence, Eastside

	Nursery
	AM
	Cindy O., Julie P., Sophie S.
	Jill R., Liz T., Ashley V.

	
	PM
	Michelle P., Natalie S., Grace V.
	Madeline R., Dana V.S., Molly S.

	Ushers
	
	Ben Noorman & Dylan Kamps
	Jim Noorman & Josh Pipe

	Transportation


	Doug
	Doug Mingerink
	John Flikkema III

	
	Vivian

Audrey
	Karen Langerak
	Colin Riemersma


Meditation: “Christ not merely defended the cause of [Mary] but likewise maintained the holy boasting of all who rest satisfied with having themselves and their works approved by God. It will often happen that not only censure, but open condemnation is pronounced on godly men who are convinced in their own consciences that what they do is agreeable to the command of God...Since it is scarcely possible not to be shaken by the agreement of many people against us, even when they are in the wrong, we ought to hold this doctrine, that none will ever be courageous and steady in acting properly unless they depend solely on the will of God. And therefore...by affirming that what the woman had done was a good action when that action had been already condemned by the disciples, Christ represses by this word the rashness of men who freely allow themselves to pronounce judgment.” (John Calvin)
CONGREGATIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~Council - The deacons reported on their work which they continue to do diligently and wisely. The 75th Anniversary book has been well received; the RFPA has sold over 80 copies and is continuing to take and fill orders.
~Consistory - Jordan Pipe and Dan Ophoff requested the sacrament of Holy Baptism for their daughters Emily Mae and Everly Jo. Their requests were granted and baptism will be held April 7 D.V. The annual emeritation subsidy requests of Mrs. Vel Kuiper and Mrs. Pauline Breen were approved and will be forwarded to the PRCA Emeritation Committee. The theme for this year's family visitations will be "The Comforting, Edifying Church" (I Thes. 5:11) based on the sermon last Sunday. 

~Our shut-ins: Mrs. Pauline Breen and Mr. Dennis Gleason continue to rejoice in God's faithfulness. Though unable physically to attend our worship services, they participate via our phone hookup. Mrs. Jane Peterson remains in Florida with her daughter, Muriel, and under her care. Remember our elderly saints before God's throne. "I have been young, and now am old; yet have I not seen the righteous forsaken, nor his seed begging bread." (Psalm 37:25)

~The Evangelism Committee is planning another trip to Aurora Pond to sing to the residents before Easter.  We plan on going April 14th at 4:00PM DV.  All are encouraged to attend and give testimony to the hope and joy within us.  More details to follow.  Signup sheet is located in the hallway.

~ Junior Adult Society’s final meeting for the season will be this Wednesday to discuss 2Sam7. Heidi Pipe and Annie Pastoor will serve.

~On Tuesday, Vivian Guadalupe was able to return to her home from the hospital. Mr. Doug Smit remains at St. Mary’s hospital but continues to show good recovery every day.
DENOMINATIONAL ANNOUCEMENTS
~The new trio of Immanuel (Lacombe) is Revs. E. Guichelaar, M. McGeown, and M. VanderWal. The new trio of Grandville for MOL to Singapore is Revs. J. Engelsma, G. Eriks, and C. Spronk.

~Faith PRC’s choir will present a concert at Faith Church tonight at 7:30 PM. You are invited to join us in praise to God!

~The Reformed Doctrines Class, taught by Prof. Engelsma, will meet this week Wednesday, March 27, at Faith Church at 7:45pm, God willing. This will be the last class of the season. The subject of the class will be the saving work of regeneration, or the new birth, including the regeneration and salvation of infants who die in infancy. 
~Dordt400!  April 25-27. Trinity PRC.  The seminary-sponsored conference celebrating the 400th anniversary of the Great Synod is approaching!  Please make plans to come to hear important speeches, see displays of 400-year-old artifacts from Dordt, learn the winners of the writing contest, and meet PRC friends coming from at least 10 different countries!  Speakers are our seminary professors; Revs. B. Huizinga and W. Langerak; and Rev. A. Stewart (CPRC NI) and Rev. M. Shand (EPC Australia).   Trinity PRC in Hudsonville is our host.  The conference will be live-streamed via Trinity’s web-site for those unable to attend.  For more, see Dordt400.org 
~ Attention all Sunday School teachers, parents of Sunday School children, and any others who are interested: Plan now to attend a lecture by Rev. Smidstra on “The Value of Sunday School for the Body of Christ.” The lecture will be sponsored by the Protestant Reformed Sunday School Teachers’ Association and will be held at Byron Center PRC on May 16 at 7:30 PM. We hope to see you there!
YOUNG PEOPLE / YOUNG ADULTS / SENIOR ADULTS
~The 2019 convention registration is now open for conventioneers!  All information is available on the convention website. Please use this website to complete your registration and all necessary forms that go with it. We are looking forward to a great week of fellowship and fun!
~April 20-  Wood Fired Pizza Fundraiser from 4-7pm at Holland PRC. 9 inch thin crust pizzas made to order. We will also be taking to-go orders! All proceeds will go to the 2019 YP Convention costs.

~Young Men's Conference - Young men ages 14 – 25 (High School and College), please plan to attend the GPRC Young Men’s Conference, "Run, Fight, Lead!", on Saturday morning, April 27, from 8am-12pm, at Georgetown Protestant Reformed Church. Breakfast Included! Register Today!  To register please visit  georgetownprc.org/runfightlead  

~ Cornerstone PRC is planning a canoe trip to the Boundary Waters of Minnesota for young people and young adults this summer (June 17-22). The trip is now being offered to all churches in our denomination. To get more info and/or to reserve your spot, please contact Eric Armendariz at amdz10ea@gmail.com.
SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS
~Special Education Spring Deficit Drive:  The PRSE board thanks all those who have responded to the fall deficit drive, which raised $210,000 of our $300,000 goal. The board is now conducting a spring drive in order to meet its financial obligations. The goal for this drive is $90,000. We request again your prayerful consideration and encourage you to give financial support to help our special needs children whom the Lord has given us. If you would like further information or a drive letter with envelope, please send request to info@prspecialeducation.org.
~ Loveland Cookbook: To raise money for their Expansion Fund, the Loveland PRCS Fundraisers Committee is publishing a cookbook soon, bound in a 3-ring design and including over 600 recipes! The cost is $20 shipped in the USA, and will ship directly to your home. Please send your orders or questions to lprcscookbook@gmail.com no later than March 31. Please consider supporting this worthy cause! 

~THE PRSW FUNDRAISING COMMITTEE would like to thank everyone for their overwhelming support shown for the school during the PRSW Auction. Due to the generosity of the congregation, denomination, friends of the PRSW, supportive businesses, and everyone involved, we were able to raise at total of $14,683.00for our school! Thanks be to God for providing us with our each and every need, and caring for us as we strive to raise Godly children. “Praise ye the LORD.O give thanks unto the LORD; for he is good: for his mercy endureth for ever.” Psalm 106:1."
~Adams Christian Preschool is now accepting enrolment for the 2019/2020 school year. Your child must be 4 yrs old by Sept 1, 2019. Please call/text Lydia Kuiper @ (616) 970-2913 by March 25th to enroll. Enrolment will be taken in the order in which it is received.
~Covenant Christian High School Band will perform a concert this Tuesday, March 26 at 7:30 PM. Please join us at Hudsonville Fine Arts Auditorium for an evening of praise to our heavenly Father.  
~Wednesday, April 10:  The annual Association Meeting of Eastside Christian School will be held at 7:30 PM at the school.  Please plan to attend whether you are a current member or would like to become a member.

~Monday, April 15:  Eastside Christian School Board meeting at 7 PM.

~Hope School Circle will be making Pigs-in-the-Blanket on Tuesday, April 16.  Please contact Jori Kuiper at danandjori@yahoo.com or 616-819-9740 by April 8 to place your order. At $8.00 per dozen these are a great value and quantities are limited!
~ The purpose of CCHS Foundation is to assist in providing our children a distinctly reformed education at Covenant Christian High School from generation to generation. Express your interest in this cause by attending COVENANT SPRING DINNER, the annual CCHS Foundation Dinner.The dinner will be held at Georgetown PRC on Wednesday, April 17.  To make a reservation or sponsor a table, call Dave or Dawn Bouwkamp at dawnbouw@gmail.com.

~ The Adams Christian School Foundation will be holding its 30th Annual ACS Foundation Golf Scramble on Monday May 6 at Egypt Valley CC.  Registration is scheduled to start at 12:30 PM followed by the shotgun start at 2:00 PM.  New sponsors and teams are welcome to join!  Please contact Justin Kamps (616-318-9631) or Christian Flikkema (616-638-3535) for more details.  We hope to see you there!

~ Adams Christian Preschool is in need of a Teacher for this upcoming school year. We anticipate to offer 4 sessions - 3hrs each, split over either 2 or 4 days. Interested persons please contact David Dijkstra @ 6165589043 or David@kleynelectric.com
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